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Since moving into this premises in December 2020 we have found the cost of our utilities increase. 

On raising this with the supplier at the time and asking for clarification of our bill we were told that 

these bills were correct and we should "take shorter showers".  

 

Note: our previous residence was a 4 bedroom house with a garden, we are now in a 3 bedroom 

apartment with no garden. 


